
 

 

Nancy Bowen – Ex Oficio 
CEO NVPCA 
  
Nancy Bowen has a Masters of Applied Industrial/Organizational 
Psychology. As CEO, Nancy oversees all Nevada Primary Care 
Association activities and is responsible for records of the 
association and for carrying out policies and programs of the 
association. She works in partnership with the Board of Directors 
on the development and implementation of the strategic plan, and 
manages public affairs, health policy initiatives, and community 
development. Ms. Bowen hires and mentors staff and is 
responsible for the day to day financial management of the 
NVPCA and for meeting the requirements of funding agencies, 
including reports, budgets, and new and continuation applications. 
She represents the association at public meetings, hearings, 
conferences, and on committees, planning bodies, and other task 
groups that are related to the mission of the association. 
 


